
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

This Half Term’s Values: Respect and Friendship 
 

Newsletter #7 – Autumn Term 2023 – Friday 20th October 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We are looking forward to our International Week, which starts on Monday.  This will be the first of three 
topic/theme weeks that we will hold throughout the school year following the success of our History Week 
in February.  More details about the International Week can be found later in the newsletter. 
 
Rotary Club’s Shoebox Appeal 
 
Many thanks to those who donated items for this appeal.  Members of the Rotary Club in Saundersfoot 
collected the boxes today.  These boxes will shortly be making their way to children in Eastern Europe. 
 
Halloween Disco 
 
Our annual Halloween Disco will be held in the school hall next Wednesday.  Pupils from Robin and Barn 
Owl Classes can attend between 4.30 and 5.10pm (they should enter via the main door but will be released 
from the porches).  Pupils from Swan and Kingfisher Classes can attend from 5.15 to 6pm (they should 
enter via the main door and they will be released from here at the end of the disco). 
 
Please note as the disco will be in the school hall, there will be no Board Games Club next week. 
 
Shwmae Day 
 
Pupils enjoyed their day on Monday mixing for the first time in their new Houses.  Diolch yn fawr iawn i Mr 
Davies a Criw Cymraeg.  Together with staff, they organised a great day of learning experiences related to 
our Welsh language, culture and heritage. 
 
International Week 
 
Next week is International Week at Sageston CP School.  We have tied this in with the climax of the Rugby 
World Cup with the semi-finals this weekend and the final next weekend.  Each class are learning about a 
different country throughout the week. 
 
A reminder of those countries: 
Robin Class – France 
Barn Owl Class – Japan 
Swan Class – Argentina 
Kingfisher Class – Australia 
 
On Monday (and Friday) pupils are encouraged to wear clothes which reflect colours of the flag of the 
country they will be learning about.  At the end of the week, the whole school will join together to reflect on 
some of the learning experiences they have had throughout the week. 
 
Key Dates – October and November 
 
October: 
 
Monday 23rd October:  International Week  

Appointments for Parents’ Evenings released. 
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Wednesday 25th October: Halloween Disco (4.30 – 5.10pm Robins and Barn Owls and 
5.15 - 6pm Swans and Kingfishers) 

 
Friday 27th October:    Final Day of the Half Term 
 

November: 
 
Monday 6th November: First Day of the second Half Term (pupils return to school 

on this day) 
 
Thursday 9th November:   Remembrance Service 
 
Friday 10th November:   INSET Day (School closed to pupils for staff training) 
 
Monday 13th November to 
Thursday 16th November:  Parents’ Evenings (no clubs this week)    
 
Friday 17th November:    Children in Need 
 
Celebration Video 
 
Congratulations to all of our Stars of the Week, those who were presented with a Headteacher’s award and 
our Cymro a Cymraes yr Wythnos.  I hope you enjoy our weekly video showing these pupils and, of course, 
some of the wonderful learning which has taken place across the school this week. 
 
Celebration Assembly – Friday 20th October 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A Welch 
Headteacher 

https://www.j2e.com/sageston-cp-school/Mr+Welch/Videos+2023+24/201023/Weekly+Celebration+Video+5.mp4

